Sent: 22/05/2025 3:09:56 PM
Subject: DA2025/0132 - Proposed McDonalds on Rosebery St

DA2025/0132 - Proposed McDonalds on Rosebery Street. Revised application.

Dear council,

As an owner-occupier rate payer in Manly Vale, | beg you to reject the McDonalds application,

in any form.
We don't want or need more junk food, crime, rats, noise, traffic, parking issues... in the area,

especially on Rosebery St. It's bad enough already. Enough is enough. Plus there are
residential homes directly across the street.

Please say no to McDonalds. Save Manly Vale from this awful development.

Yours sincerely,
Dave




